
 

 

A chance to be involved in  
 your area  

 
Local residents are invited to 

Longbridge Ward 
Forum Meeting 

 
 

Thursday 8 September 2016 
6.30pm at  

The Hollymoor Centre, 
8 Manor Park Grove, 

B31 5ER 
 

Items for discussion will include; 

 The Meadows Primary School Parking 

 Longbridge Regeneration 

 Highway issues 
 
 

Please inform us if you have any access issues or special/particular requirements as 
soon as possible on the contact details below 

Contact: Kay Thomas, Community Governance Manager, Tel: 0121 675 5664   
  E-mail: kay.thomas@birmingham.gov.uk 
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